
Are you biologically female and over 18 years with a

suspected UTI? 

Ask your GP or the receptionist how to take part or

contact us at toucan@phc.ox.ac.uk

By participating, you will be making a valued contribution to

knowledge on how UTIs can be diagnosed faster and how

antibiotics can be prescribed more accurately in future.

This study is testing new devices which aim to tell GPs

whether you have a urinary tract infection (UTI). Some of

these devices will also tell GPs which antibiotics will be

best to use if you have an infection.
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If you decide to take part, you will be asked to provide a fresh

urine sample and fill in  a short questionnaire.


